
 
 
 
 

NEVADA UNION H.S. PREVIEW NIGHT 
Tuesday, FEBRUARY 13  6-7:30 p.m. 

Don Baggett Theatre 
 
 
PARENTS AND STUDENTS: 
 
 
We invite you to our Spring 2018 event highlighting Nevada 
Union’s academic and elective courses for the 2018-19 school 
year. Parents and students will have a chance to ask questions in 
the Theatre Foyer after the presentation. Teachers will have 
brochures, audition dates, sports packets, etc. available. 
 
This event is important and will provide valuable information 
about the courses available to our students at Nevada Union. 
Counselors will be visiting the Middle Schools the following week 
to provide students with course registration selection sheets for 
Fall classes.   N.U. Preview night will help parents/students make 
informed decisions when choosing classes for the freshmen year.  
 
Hope to see you there!! 


